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Kirk-Lawlor, Naomi E

From: McKeague, Marcia (Katahdin) <mmckeague@AcadianTimber.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 2:52 PM

To: Kirk-Lawlor, Naomi E

Subject: Comments on Chapter 10

Hello Naomi,  

  

I would like to provide comments to the proposed changes to Chapter 10.26, D. Minimum Setbacks.  Our two 

companies own significant acreage in the Unorganized Territory in the Millinocket area. 

  

In short, I think the change to reduce the setback for structures from roads is a great idea.  This is particularly 

the case where we are dealing with “fill-in” lots in an already developed stretch of camps where most of the 

structures and the roads serving them were built prior to LURC’s existence and the common theme of 

development is to have setbacks much closer to 30’ than to 75’.  This allows some of the demand for 

waterfront development to be satisfied in already developed areas that just may not have the road setback, 

but are legal lots otherwise.  The environmental disruption from re-routing the road is likely to be far worse. 

  

I also find it positive that the proposed change provides some flexibility to the Commission to reduce these 

setbacks in unusual situations (paragraph 10. b. 1,2,3,& 4).  It appears that this could address situations on a 

narrow peninsula to allow road access to just a couple of lots and structures.    We have encountered a few of 

those due simply to shoreline configuration. 

  

In total these changes seem very reasonable and may help reduce sprawl while providing more reasonable 

regulations for landowners, camp owners and recreational businesses. 

  

Thank you, 

Marcia McKeague 

  

Marcia McKeague 
President 
Katahdin Forest Management LLC, the Maine Operations of Acadian Timber 
and Katahdin Timberlands LLC 
P.O. Box 38, Millinocket, Maine 04462 
email: mmckeague@acadiantimber.com  |  phone: 207-723-2145 |  fax:  207-723-2180 
                       *** we're hiring ***  
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